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Castle Hill High School 
Works notification 10 October 2022 

Dear staff and parents/carers, 

We are writing to inform that the works involving asbestos containing materials at Castle Hill High School 
undertaken during the school holidays were completed and a clearance certificate was provided to the school on 
Monday 26 September 2022.  

Works included: 

• Removing vinyl tile flooring and laying of carpet tiles in Block A (room AR1013), Demountable Buildings 
(D10732, D14698 and D10371), and Block H (room HR0015). 

• Repairing and installing new ceilings in Block A (room AR1019), Demountable Buildings (D10732, D14698 
and D15924). Please note, D15924 was incorrectly referred to as D11401 in our works notification on 21 
September 2022. 

The work took place between Saturday 24 September and Sunday 25 September 2022. All asbestos containing 
material was removed in accordance with the advice of the independent hygienist.  

Safety measures and monitoring were in place. The area was cordoned off before works started and remained 
out of bounds until the removal and associated maintenance work was completed. 

The school has received a clearance certificate and the areas are now open to students and staff. 

Thank you for your patience and cooperation during this important work.  
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